
March 16,2010 CASE NUMBER 2009-00549 PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We are writing to register a complaint regarding the LG&E proposed rate increase as 
referenced by above case number. 

We want to go on record as being opposed to the way it intends to bill its customers a 
higher flat fee rate instead of by the amount of gas a home uses. Also, wanting to triple 
its electric customer charge. 

In this day and time when there are those of ~s who must watch ow money very closely. 
A lot of people are trying to be very conservative and watch their utility usage. Changing 
the kinds of light bulbs we use, unplugging appliances,etc. when not in use, not using the 
dishwasher, dryer, washer, etc. until we have full loads. These are things we can all do to 
try to conserve. However, with these kinds of increases we have no control. Also, since 
they are the only “game in town” we have no choice either. , 

Please take this into consideration when making a decision regarding this case. 

Thank you for your time and help. 

Robert R. & Kathleen Brower 
6 1 1 8 Moorhaven Drive 

40219 


